
9/21/2023 

Yolanda Quinceno 

Belle Isle City Commissioner – District 4 Consideration 

 

Dear Ms./Mrs. Quinceno, 

 

I am writing to provide a letter of intent for my consideration for the seat of District 4 – Belle Isle City 

Commissioner.  I appreciate the opportunity to submit this letter to you and discuss the potential 

opportunities this may create ahead.  

For the better part of my adult life, I have lived within the Belle Isle city limits and have thoroughly 

enjoyed the safety and security of being in such a tight-knit community.  My wife and I have decided that 

this is where we are going to raise our family and what better way to get involved with the community 

that we are so proud to be a part of.  I would like to be considered for District 4 – City Commissioner seat 

for Belle Isle. 

I am a very skilled problem solver and am very passionate about the things that I give my time to.  My 

attention to detail is one of my greatest assets and I have done a great amount of contract negotiation 

with the company that I work for.  My ability to bring parties together and drive groups to successful 

conclusions has been one of the defining points in my career.  

I believe these skills will help fill the open position and help bring a new set of eyes to the future of our 

beautiful community.  It would also be my honor to serve our beautiful community and the place where 

my family will be born and raised. A better tomorrow is always the focal point of my existence, and I 

would love to help guide our community in the same way.  

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Jason A. Carson 

 

 

 


